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You are welcome  
to worship with the Bread Foundation in Gustaf Adolf Church, Stockholm, at 16 o’clock on 
December 16, the third Sunday of Advent, starting with the children’s Lucia procession. The topic 
of this Sunday is ”Pave the Way for the Lord” or, according to the well-known hymn of Frans 
Michael Franzén “Prepare the Royal Highway”.  We will also have the privilege of listening to Arne 
Wikström’s sermon.   
 

 
   
The Cultural and Social association for Romas in Ciumeghiu, Romania, asked the Bread Foundation to donate Christmas 
decorations in order to bring the spirit and joy of Christmas to the church as well as to their homes. Here you can see the 
beautiful Christmas items of various kinds, donated by the Foundation’s circle of friends. The municipality of Ciumeghiu 
has about 4,300 inhabitants, of which a fourth are Romas. 
Thanks to each and every one of you who contributed both Christmas decorations and money! 

Wishing everyone of you a  
Joyful and Merry Christmas! 
 

Warm greetings  

from the Bread Foundation and its entire board 
Lena, Roger, Arne, Bo, Elisabeth, Ivar 
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